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Congratulations to our relay team who will now be competing at the North Coast athletics carnival in Lismore on 

Friday, 6 September 2024.  Thank you Macenzie for being our reserve.  You never know when we might need 

you!  Below:  Our major attendance prize winner from last term. 

What’s on Term 3 

Fri 23 Aug Book week activities 1.20 pm 

   Awards assembly 2.30 pm 

   Premier’s reading challenge closes 

Wed 28 Aug Kinchela school fun day 

Thur 29 Aug Dream Academy Kempsey 

Tues   3 Sep P& C Meeting 3.15 pm 

Fri   6 Sep North coast athletics Lismore 

Thur 12 Sep School photos 9.00 am 

Fri 27 Sep School assembly  

   Last day of term 

Term 4 

Mon 14 Oct Term 4 starts 

Tues 22 Oct 3-6 Camp Elim 2 nights 

 

 

 

 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

It’s hard to believe we are already half way through Term 3 with Term 4 and the end of year, fast 

approaching.  Please keep an eye on the calendar for upcoming events which are also posted on 

Facebook. 

We have decided to combine our book week activities with our awards assembly which are on this 

Friday 23rd.  Students will have an early lunch with visitors welcome from 1.20 pm for the costume 

parade and activities.  Our awards assembly will start at 2.30 pm. 

The NSW Premier’s Reading Challenge will be closing on Friday this week.  Congratulations to 

those students who have already completed it.  Certificates will be received at the end of the year. 

Next week we have two whole school excursions.  A fun day at Kinchela school on Wednesday, 28 

August, and on Thursday, 29 August we will be participating in Yuwa Nyinda Dream Academy in 

Kempsey.  Consent notes are attached and we would appreciate both notes being returned this by 

tomorrow. 

The School Photographer from Port Macquarie will be taking our school photos this year on 

Thursday 12 September 2024.  Order envelopes will be sent out when received. 

We are planning a combined K-2 excursion to Coffs Coast Wildlife Sanctuary in November.  More 

information will be sent out next term. 

News 

Our chess team recently played in the Macleay Public Schools challenge.  Students played really well 

and won several of their games.  We came fourth overall with an average score of 9.5.   

Dixee was the winner of our award that was presented at an official MPS assembly at Kempsey East PS. 
Dixee has excelled in mathematics and is working way beyond her year level. Her dedication and application 
to this subject area is amazing, she is a great role model for all students at out school. Congratulations Dixee! 

Four of our students recently 
participated in our first every 
Ten Pin bowling competition 
in Port Macquarie.  We 
scored a total of 636 points.  
Well done to our team and 
thank you to our parent 
helper, Kate. 


